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Candidates file for Horton City Commission
(KNZA)--Two candidates have filed so far for positions up for election this
November on the Horton City Commission.

The Brown County Clerk's Office reports Ken Krug has filed for re-election as
Commissioner of Finance.

In addition, the County Clerk's Office says Carmela Boller has filed for
Commissioner of Streets and Utilities. The position is currently held by Wade
Edwards.

Three positions each are up for election this fall on the Hiawatha USD 415 Board
of Education and South Brown County USD 430 Board.

On the USD 415 board, they include the positions currently held by John Wright,
Andrea Groth and Keith Erdley.

On the USD 430 board, they include the positions currently held by Katelyn Ross,
Jamie Bottom and Jacob Bruning.

Also up for election this year are city council and mayor positions in the county's
smaller towns.

Candidates have until noon, June 1 to file at the Brown County Clerk's Office.

The general election will be held November 2. A primary election will be held
August 3, if more than three people file for a position.
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